January 20, 1954

Me, S.R. Morss
RFD # 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

Thanks for your letter telling us you received our signal
during equipment test. Sorry to have been so long in answering your
letter confirming the programs you received,

The station has now been on the air almost a monthe and our
daytime signal is reaching out about a 100 miles d¢ach wey and business
is keeping us all busy. Yours for better broadcasting and listening.

Don Hughes
Station Manager
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